
FOR SALE or RENT: 
 

FOR SALE: Berkshire Lakes, Newcastle 3/2 Condo - 
Upstairs end unit, vaulted ceilings; new porcelain tile on 
diagonal; new carpet in bd rms; newly painted; new 
ceiling fans. $120,000 OBO. Call Kathie 239.269.8789 
(Jan. 2013) 
FOR SALE: Beautiful square white porcelain china, like 
new. 2 sets of service for 4. $45/ea set or $80 for both. 
Call Wendy at 239.564.0101 & leave message. (Jan 2013)
FOR SALE: Pre-paid Funeral Package - 2 burial plots 
at Naples Memorial Gardens; 2 Galaxy caskets, 
Monticello vaults, Veteran’s memorial granite base w/
vase, including spouse’s. Incl. internment and vault 
settings. Must sell ASAP—$14,000 OBO ($18,000 
today’s price) Call Kathie, 239.269.8789 (Jan. 2013) 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES: 
 

Carpenters & Helpers Needed for Naples area. Call 
Dennis, 633.6405 (Jan. 2013) 
Cleaning Business Needs Helper: For details, call Jeff, 
398.4536. (Jan. 2013) 
 
 

SEEKING: 
 

Scrap Metal: Will pick up for free. Spanish or English 
speaking. Call Rolando, 601.4144, or Wanda, 601.6685 
(Jan. 2013) 
 

Need Ride to Dr. Appts & to Work: Flexible almost all 
week; price negotiable. Call Lucia & Isabel 352.7325 
(Jan. 2013) 
 
 

LOOKING FOR EMPLOYMENT: 
 

Handyman: Handyman repairs, yard clean up, light 
hauling, tree removal; cut grass, remove trees. Call 
Michael, 239.919.8617 (Jan. 2013) 
 

Notary Services Available: If you need the services of a 
notary, call Brenda 352.514.3959. (Jan. 2013) 
 

Chef to Help w/Your Party: Call Lorenzo 285.0301 
(Jan. 2013) 
Handyman Available: Will do short-term handyman 
jobs—low prices. Call Steve, 200.9998 (Jan. 2013) 
 

Experienced Pressure Cleaner: Awesome prices. Call 
Joe 239.205.0677 (Jan. 2013) 
 

Experienced Painter: Exterior/interior, sealing, pressure 
cleaning. References available. Call Jerry 825.0145 (Jan. 
2013) 
 

Experienced Housecleaners: Affordable prices; good 
references. Call Lucia & Isabel 352.7325 (Jan. 2013) 
 

Experienced House Cleaner looking for work. Call 
Leticia, 692.6714 (Jan. 2013) 

Service Times 

There’s New Hope For You 

Communion 

Child Dedications 

Water Baptism 

Office Hours 

 Needs Network 

 

NOTE: If you have a need for a particular service or 
have something to sell or rent, just fill out an orange form 
located in the foyers and place it in an offering box, fax it 
to 348.0131, or email your request to the church office at 
frontdesk@newhopeministries.org. We cannot advertise 
businesses, or for roommates or private rooms for rent. 
Ads will run for the month. NHM does not screen or 
research ads, and neither endorses nor accepts 
responsibility for ads placed in the Needs Network.  
NHM reserves the right to edit for brevity or delete any 
questionable ads. Sorry, we cannot take any requests by 
phone.  

Pastoral Staff                                                                                                                                                                                             

Grant Thigpen, Senior Pastor                                                                                                                                                          
Steve McGraw, Children                                                                                  

Michael Smith, Pastoral Care                                                                         
Jason Justice, Student Ministries 

Heath Jarvis, Worship Pastor 

Board of Directors                     
Grant Thigpen, President  
Dan Brett, Vice President             
Les Giles, Secretary/Treasurer  
Michael Sedgwick 

Administration                                          
Al Roe, Church Coordinator 
Kathie Powell, Finance 

 

Check out our updated website  at www.newhopeministries.org.       

New Hope Ministries 
7675 Davis Boulevard, Naples, FL 34104 
Phone 239-348-0122/Fax 239-348-0131 

www.NewHopeMinistries.org 

Sunday……………………………..9:00 am, 11:00 am, and 6:00 pm 
Wednesday…………………………….…………………….7:00 pm 
Corporate  Prayer: Sunday, 7:30 am 
Wednesdays, 10:00 am & 6:30 pm  - Thursdays, 6:00 am 

 View Pastor Grant’s past sermons on www.newhopeministries.org 

3rd Sunday of each month during the 6:00 pm service                                  
2nd and 4th Sunday at 8:30 am in Room 105 

2nd Sunday of each month during the 11:00 am service 

Last Sunday of each month following the 11:00 am service 

8:30 am - 4:30 pm Monday - Thursday                   
8:30 am - 3:00 pm on Fridays 

Follow us on Twitter Like us on Facebook   

DVD & CD NOTICE 
Please note: Until further notice, only CDs of our services will be 
available. No DVDs are available. We apologize for any 
inconvenience. 

 

Ministry Opportunities - We Need You!! 

 
 
 

 

 

Classes, Studies & Upcoming Events 

2 to 1 For Married/Engaged Couples 
(Married 17 Yrs or Less) 

The next presentation of The Art of Competitive Job Search 
will be Saturday, January 12, at 10:00 am in the Ministry 
Center Lecture Hall. This is a very informative seminar for all 
who are unemployed or underemployed. Sign-up sheets are in 
the north foyer. Any questions, contact Claudia at 919.2224, or 
Claudia.plesha@yahoo.com. 

Breakthrough Student and Youth Services are  held  only 
on Sundays at 11:00 am and Wednesdays at 7:00 pm in 
the Ministry Center Youth Rm. At all other services, youth 
and students need to be either sitting with their parents, or in 
the “student/youth seating” next to the sound booth. Contact 
Pastor Jason at jjustice@newhopeministries.org, with any 
questions. Each Sunday evening, from 8:00 to 9:30, in the 
Ministry Center Youth Rm, there will be a Bible study for 
Breakthrough Young Adults, ages 18-25.  

Attention Job Searchers! 

CAMERA OPERATORS: We need people who are willing to 
train to operate our cameras during Sunday and Wednesday 
services. Please contact Don Hutchinson, at 239.571.2656, for 
more information. 
 

GUEST SERVICES DESK: 
Sunday at 11:00 am and 6:00 pm services 
Wednesday night services.  

 

 RESOURCE CENTER/MEDIA DESK  
Fourth Sunday at 6:00 pm service 
Fifth Sunday at 11:00 am and 6:00 pm services. 
Fifth Wednesday of the month (comes to once a quarter).  
If you are able to bless us with the above, contact Susan 
Thigpen at susanthigpen@newhopeministries.org, or call the 
church office. 

 SOUND BOOTH:    We need a volunteer to run 
ProPresenter during the Wednesday services. Please 
contact the church office, if interested.  

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY:  

Sunday 9 am - Sound Team Helpers Needed (Will train)    

*Sunday  9 am - 3 & 4 yr olds—Teachers & Helpers 
*Sunday 11 am - Nursery—ALSO, PARENT HELPERS 
FOR ALL CLASSES 
*Sunday  6 pm -  ALL Classes—Teachers & Helpers 

*Wednesday - Helper for 4-yr old girls  
Please contact Pastor Steve or the church receptionist.  
                   
 

MINISTRY CENTER: Kitchen & Banquet Room: 
 

Wednesdays: Prep and prepare food anytime between 9:00 am 
and 5:00 pm. Table clean-up and trash removal between 6:30 
and 7:00 pm. Help every other Wednesday with Concession 
Stand from 8:00 to 9:00 pm. 

For more information, please contact Lydia at the church 
office. 

Classes, Studies & Upcoming Events 

2 to 1 is for engaged couples and/or couples married 17 yrs. 
or less. Come out to meet other couples and enjoy a Bible 
study, fellowship, food and fun! We meet on the second 
Friday of every month, from 7:00 to 9:30 pm in Rm 207 of 
the Ministry Center.  Food is $5.00 per person. Free 
childcare is available, but you MUST pre-register for it and 
RSVP for the dinner every month. For more information, 
contact Eddie or Kathleen at eddieandkathleen@gmail.com, 
or at 280.6827 or 253.3302.  

The Book of James 

Youth, Student & Young Adults  Ministries 

“One Flesh” is for married couples with teens and/or those 
who are “empty-nesters”. They meet on the first Friday of 
each month, at 6:30 pm in Rm 207 of the Ministry Center. 
The February study is titled, “The Secrets of Successful 
Money Management in Marriage”. For more information, 
contact Steve and Debbie Gunden at sgunden@comcast.net, 
or call 262.0142.  

One Flesh for Married Couples 

Beginning Sunday, January 13, at 9:00 am, through 
February 24, in Rm 105, Joe Boggs will teach an exciting 
class on the Book of James. Join us and learn practical insight 
on how to apply this book to your life. Sign up in the north 
foyer. For more information, contact Pastor Michael at the 
office, or michaelsmith@newhopeministries.org. 

2013 NHM Tradeshow 

On Saturday, February 23, from 1:00 to 4:00 pm, New 
Hope Ministries will host its First Annual Tradeshow in the 
Ministry Center.  Admission is free and open to the public. 
Ninety-two different vendors will be there promoting their 
business and products. You don't want to miss it! 
If you are a vendor and would like to rent a booth, please call 
Lydia at the church office, 239.348.0122, or for more details, 
go to tradeshow@newhopeministries.org.  

Heart2Heart—The Excellent Wife Journey 2013 

What: A 12-week mentorship program of spiritual and 
practical teaching, based on Titus 2:3-5, includes spiritual 
and practical instruction for young women, preparing to 
marry, or recently married.  
When: Orientation, Monday, February 4, 6:30 pm 
 Classes begin Monday, February 11 and go thru 
 April 29 from 6:30 to 8:30 pm 
Time: 6:30 to 8:30 pm - Rm 207 of the Ministry Center 
Cost: $35.00 
Sign up in the north foyer. For more information, contact 
Gale Devlin at 353.3253, or Rena Collins at 353.1283. 

http://www.pdfcomplete.com/cms/hppl/tabid/108/Default.aspx?r=q8b3uige22


Pastor Grant and Susan extend a special 
welcome to all of our first time visitors. 
They would  love to have an opportunity 
to meet you and answer any questions 
you might have about New Hope 
Ministries. Immediately following the 
service, please join them in the 
Hospitality Room for refreshments and a 
small gift. 

Announcements - JANUARY 2013 

 

New Hope 
Ministries  

Jesus is Lord! 

 

 

 

 Welcome First Time Visitors 

Prayer Corner  

Enabling the Family of God to Fulfill Its Mission to God, Family, Church, Community, and the World. 

GriefShare  
GriefShare classes begin Sunday, 
January 6, at 11:00 am in Rm 105. and 
are ongoing. Griefshare is a special 
weekly support group for people grieving 
the death of someone close. It’s a place 
where you can be around people who 
understand how you feel and the pain of 
your loss. No need to sign up; just come 
to the class today. For more information, 
call Cheryl at 434.8842. 

Obeying Jesus in Baptism 

We are family! 

On January 19, 2013, at 11:00 am in 
the Ministry Center Banquet Rm, join 
us as Heart2Heart presents “It’s a New 
Year—Choose to be Healthy by 
Choice!”. Guest speaker will be Dr. 
Trudy Moon Eisel, who is a Doctor of 
Chiropractic medicine, with a B.S. in 
Nutrition.  Dr. Trudy will cover many 
topics to help us start the New Year 
right! The cost of $10 includes lunch. 
Please make checks payable to New 
Hope Ministries and indicate H2H  on 
the memo line. Childcare is provided up 
to 5th grade, but you must pre-register. 
Contact Gwen at the church office or 
Gwenbrown@newhopeministries.org 
with any questions. Sign up in the north 
foyer. 

In this new year, pray: 
For a deeper revelation of Jesus Christ 
and His power at work within us, so we 
may live fruitful, productive lives in our 
church, community and globally. 
For the church to prepare to receive the 
“harvest”! (John 4:35; Matt. 9:37-38)  
For a new level of trust to rise up in 
God’s people (Prov. 3:5-6), so that 
whatever we see happening around us, 
we will not fear! (2 Tim. 1:7)  
For unity in the church, our families and 
our marriages. (1 Cor. 12:12) 
For new levels of excellence to be 
desired and accomplished in God’s 
people and our lives.  

Today is the first of our now Monthly 
Bulletins. If you are in charge of a 
ministry and need to put an article in 
the bulletin, please send all info to 
frontdesk@newhopeministries.org, or 
bring it to the church office by the 15th 
of the month prior to publication. (For 
example, if you want something in the 
February bulletin, it must be received  
in the office by January 15.) E-blasts 
will be sent with weekly updates. For 
those without  computers, there is a 
weekly calendar posted on the back 
wall between the restrooms. 

Membership - 
Ministry Partners 
The next 4-week membership class 
begins Sunday, January 6, at 9:00 am 
in the Ministry Center Lecture Hall. No 
need to sign up; just come to the class 
today. For more information, contact 
Gwen Brown at the church office, or at    
gwenbrown@newhopeministries.org. 

We had one baptism last week:  

Ricky Brack 

Congratulations, Ricky, on your commit-
ment and may God richly bless you! 
 
Please note, baptisms take place on the 
last Sunday of each month immediately 
following the 11:00am service. The next 
one will be February 24. If you would 
like to be baptized, please sign up in the 
north foyer, or come to the baptistery after 
the 11:00 am service. 

Monthly Bulletin! 

New Believers’ Class 
This class is cancelled until further 
notice. Please watch for updates as to 
when the next class  begins. 

Choose to be Healthy by Choice! 

On January 19, 2013, WINK-TV is 
sponsoring a Hunger Walk at the Miromar 
Outlet Mall in Estero to benefit the Harry 
Chapin Food Bank. Our own Dusty 
Holmes will be walking, and all money 
pledged in her name will go into a trust 
at the Harry Chapin Food Bank to use 
for food purchases for the NHM food 
pantry, which serves Collier County. 
(Every dollar donated results in $6.00 
worth of food for our pantry!) You can 
donate in 3 ways: By check, payable to 
Harry Chapin Food Bank; cash in an 
envelope with your name on it, indicating 
Harry Chapin Food Bank; on line at 
http://harrychapinfb.hcfb.dojiggy.com/
dusty—You must use this link for the 
credit to go to New Hope. All cash and 
checks can be given directly to Dusty or 
dropped in an offering box. 

Harry Chapin Hunger Walk! 

All-Pro Dad Simulcast  
With Tony Dungy  

Dads and sons—join us on Saturday, 
January 26, at 1:00 pm in the NHM 
Ministry Center for “All-Pro Dad” 
Simulcast, with Tony Dungy, Tommy 
Bowden and others. This is a chance for 
dads to hone their skills as husbands and 
fathers, while giving their kids a day to 
remember. Sign up in the north foyer. 

Events are usually on Friday evenings. 
Please go to  ImpactSingles@aol.com to 
request information on upcoming 
events. 

Men’s Ministry 

ImpactSingles  

REMINDER! 

Come join All the King’s Men for 
dinner, fellowship and teaching every 
Thursday at 6:30 pm in the Banquet 
Room of the Ministry Center. 
6:30 pm  - Dinner & fellowship 
7:15 pm - Teaching & small groups 
Contact Robert Townsend at 450.2254 
for more information.  
 

 

 

Our Church Family Studies/Classes  

Please silence your cell phone 
during the service. Thank you! 

Wednesday Night Family Dinners! Starting January 8th 
Heart2Heart Tuesday Bible 
Studies—Open to All! 

“The Law of Love”, by Beth Moore, is 
the next Heart2Heart Tuesday Bible 
study. Stuck? Wandering? Looking for 
the Promised Land? Asking, “What’s 
the Point?” He brought us out that He 
might bring us in…..Deut. 6:23. Join us 
for this 6-week DVD study of the book 
of Deuteronomy, presented by Beth 
Moore. The study begins on January 8, 
and runs through February 12. The 
morning session is from 10:00 am to 
Noon in HopeZone, and the evening 
session, from 7:00 to 9:00 pm, in Rm 
205 in the Ministry Center. Both classes 
are facilitated by Pat Larkin. Cost for 
materials is $15. Please sign up in the 
north foyer. Childcare is available for 
the morning session only, and you must 
pre-register your child. For more 
information, call or text Marie Gonzper 
at 239.404.0191. You can also send her 
an email at mariegonzper@gmail.com, 
or message her on Facebook. The study 
is open to everyone! 

 

Attention Coupon Clippers! 
Contrary to an earlier notice, if you are 
clipping coupons for our military families, 
they need to be manufacturers’ coupons 
only, and please, no expired coupons. 
Deposit the coupons in the container 
marked “COUPONS” in the north foyer. 
Questions? Call Claudia at  239.919.2224, 
or email Claudia.plesha@yahoo.com.  

Child Dedications 

Our Church Family 

Knitting & Crocheting Group 

Ongoing classes are Tuesdays at 6:30 pm 
in the Ministry Center Media Rm. 
Classes for all skill levels. No need to 
sign up—just come to the class. 
Questions? Contact Barb Ashman at 
455.4641. 

Pastor Heath Jarvis has produced 3 CDs 
with all-original, award-winning praise 
and worship music. The CDs are $15 
each on his website, but he is making 
them available here at New Hope for 
only $12 each.  Pick up all 3 today at the 
Guest Services desk in the North Foyer.  TCE (Teaching Children Effectively) is 

coming! Are you serious about reaching 
children? Then you need serious 
training! TCE is designed to offer a fresh 
approach to evangelizing and teaching 
children. The first sessions will be held 
on Friday, January 18, from 6:00 to 
9:30 pm, and Saturday, January 19, 
from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm, in HopeZone. 
Contact Pastor Steve at the church office 
with any questions. 

Wednesday night dinners will resume 
on January 9. Please note the price 
increase to $7.00. (Still a bargain!) 

Children’s Ministry  

Please do not call the church office 
and ask for phone numbers and/or 
addresses. Staff has been told NOT to 
give out that information—with no 
exceptions. Please do not ask us to call 
someone for you and have them call 
you back. Go to www.anywho.com or 
consult an old-fashioned phone book.   

 

Child dedications take place on the 
second Sunday of each month. The next 
dedication will be on January 13. 
February’s dedication will be Sunday, 
the 10th. For details on having your 
child dedicated, please contact Pastor 
Michael Smith at the church office as 
soon as possible. 

January Craft Night 

The January craft night will be on 
Tuesday, the 8th, at  6:30 pm in the 
Ministry Center Media Room. We’ll 
learn how to make a lawn ornament or 
plate display. Sign up in the north foyer, 
and also see pictures of the crafts. Cost for 
materials is $10. This evening is sure to be 
filled with creativity, fun & fellowship.  

Pastor Heath’s CDs Available 

U-Fit Nutrition Program for 
Men & Women  

Our next session of the U-Fit Nutrition 
Program will be Monday, January 7, 
through March 18, from 6:30 to 
8:00pm in Rm 205 of the Ministry 
Center. The class will be taught by 
Karen Dubree, nutrition educator, and 
registration is now open to men and 
women.  Whether your goal is weight 
loss, getting healthy or both, you need a 
proper nutrition plan to help you reach 
your goals. This program will teach you 
the very basics of proper nutrition while 
promoting a commitment to a healthier 
lifestyle and a closer walk with the 
Lord. For more information, contact 
Karen at kdubree28@gmail.com, or at 
348-2330. Cost is $35 for new  students 
and $10 for alumni, and the class is 
limited to 20 people. Sign up in the 
north foyer.  

2012 CONTRIBUTIONS 

2012 Contribution Statements can be 
picked up in the north foyer on 
Wednesday, January 30.  

We need help in the food pantry! Please 
call Lydia at the church for details. 

Food Pantry Volunteers Needed! 

“Surrendering the Secret” 

This is a powerful 8-wk study on healing 
the heartbreak of abortion. Contact Debi 
Johnson, sonshine5@comcast.net, or call 
her at 239.641.3955 for details. ALL 
INQUIRIES WILL BE  HELD IN THE 
STRICTEST OF CONFIDENCE.   

http://www.pdfcomplete.com/cms/hppl/tabid/108/Default.aspx?r=q8b3uige22

